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Principalõs Corner 

Week 7 
Iôd like to take this opportunity to offer my thanks to parents/caregivers, extended  

whanau and supporters of Hamilton North School. We have really appreciated your  
assistance and encouragement throughout the year. 

 

School Leavers 
Next week we will be farewelling a number of students who have turned 21.  

These students are;  
John Ball, Zane Johnson, David Manson, Gareth George and Timothy Bedford-Wells. 

We wish them all well for 2012 and beyond. 
 

Final School Assembly & Prizegiving 
Next Thursday 8th December at 10:00am in the St Andrews Middle School Multi-purpose 

room. This assembly will recognise students who have demonstrated outstanding 
achievement for the year. It is also to acknowledge students who are leaving. 

 

2012 School Start Dates to Remember 

 February 1st for Base ,SLC and Waipa all begin. 
February 7th for Crawshaw. 

 

Education Review Office Visit - Week 3 2012 
The Education Review Office will be conducting their review of  

Hamilton North School from the 13 ï 17 February 2012.  This is part of their three 
yearly review cycle.  As part of their review they will be holding meetings with   

parents. Early next year I will notify parents of the meeting time. 
 

Quote: ñPursue the highest ideals.  If you must 
submit, let it be only to the loftiest mountainò 

Tony Kane 

Principal 

Important Term 4 Dates 2011 

8th December - SLC final day, and end of year prize-giving in the St Andrews Multi-
purpose room 10.00am.  Parents welcome to take their child home at end of Prizegiving.   
Remember to phone and let Trikiso Buses know.  Trikiso Buses ph 847 2203. 

15th December ð Base, Crawshaw and Waipa final day (finish 12.30pm). 

Autism NZ - Waikato  

Kids Club January School Holiday Programme  

Date: 16th - 20th January 2012  

Time: 8.30am to 4pm  
Fran Greenfield - Overseer of  programmes, can be contacted for queries  

regarding holiday programmes on 07 8896167.  

TRANSPORT 
If you are shifting during the holidays then you will need to fill out a NEW Transport        
Application for your child.  Please see me for this application as they do take up to two 
weeks to be processed by the Ministry of Education. 
 

ST ANDREWS UNIFORM 2012 
Both the School uniform, and now the P.E uniform, will be available from Teamwear NZ.  
They are located at the corner of Tristram and Rostrevor Streets with parking at the rear.  
Please ensure that your child has a uniform that fits. 

Hamilton Riding for the Disabled are selling the above recipe book for only $20.   

If you would like to show your support by ordering a copy, please do so by    

phoning 0275 HAMRDA or 0275 426 732.  All proceeds from this book will       

contribute towards the on -going success of the Hamilton Group Riding for the 

Disabled òRiding for Developmentó programme. 
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